Los Angeles County
DEPARTMENT OF MENTAL HEALTH

March 29, 2018
Dear Prospective Proposer:
ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE REVISING THE REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS FOR
PSYCHIATRIC URGENT CARE CENTERS
(RFA #DMH022718B1)
The Los Angeles County Department of Mental Health is issuing Addendum Number One
(No. 1) to the Request for Applications (RFA) for Psychiatric Urgent Care Centers released on
February 27, 2018 (RFA #DMH022718B1).
The following revisions are being made to the RFA:

1) Section 2.0 Timeline shall be revised as follows:

The timeline for this RFA is as follows:

1. ‘Release 0FBEA s drs s e February 27, 2018
2. Written Questions Due.......... March 13, 2018 no later than 3:00 p.m. PST
3. Questions and Answers Released..................... on or about April 9, 2018
4. Initial Applications Due..............May 7, 2018 no later than 3:00 p.m. PST

NOTE: Applications submitted after the initial due date and time above shall be
considered for review at the convenience of the County.

All other content will remain the same. No additional information will be provided by DMH staff.
Sincerely, ;
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Otilia Holguin, Admian"Erative Services Manager I
Contracts Development and Administration Division
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(o Jonathan E. Sherin, M.D., Ph.D.
Gregory Polk
Vicki Kozikoujekian
Stella Krikorian
Mary Marx
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